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1. OWNERSHIP

The Software is the property of the Licensor and protected by U.S.
Copyright Law, Trademark Law and International Treaty Provisions. No
ownership in or title to the Software is transferred to Licensee.
Licensee will not remove or obscure the Licensor’s copyright, trademark
or proprietary notice from the Software and associated documentation.
Licensee agrees to prevent any unauthorized copying of the Software.
Except as expressly provided herein, Licensor does not grant any express
or implied right to Licensee under Licensor’s patents, copyrights,
trademarks or trade secret information. This software runs in
coordination with firmware embedded into the Licensor’s hardware
products. This firmware is agreed to be part of this Licensed Software.
It is further agreed that the designs of the Licensor’s hardware products
are the proprietary property of the Licensor.

2. LICENSE

The author grants you, the "Licensee" a license to use this software only
after you have completed the required registration and if you agree to
the terms of this agreement and any restrictions of the registration you
have obtained. No ownership in or title to the software is transferred to
Licensee. This license is non-exclusive. This license is non-transferable
except if in accordance with an OEM agreement with the Licensor. Licensee
is authorized to make only those copies of this software that are
required to use it in accordance with license granted and those copies
required for backup or archival purposes. Licensee agrees to prevent any

unauthorized copying of the software or any registration number provided.

3. RESTRICTIONS

Except as set forth herein, the Licensee may not copy, sell, transfer,
loan, rent, lease, modify, create derivative works or alter the Products,
without the express written consent of the Licensor. Licensee may not
reverse engineer, decompile or disassemble the products or otherwise
attempt to derive source code from the Licensed Software.

4. NO WARRANTY

Licensor makes no warranties whatsoever with respect to the SOFTWARE,
including but not limited to implied warranties of merchantibility OR
fitness for particular purpose. All such warranties are hereby expressly
disclaimed. No oral or written information or advice given by the
Licensor or the Licensor’s representative shall create a warranty or in
any way increase the scope of this warranty.

5. LIMITATION OF LIABILITY

Under no circumstances including negligence shall Licensor be liable for
any incidental, special or consequential damages that result from the
use or inability to use the Products, even if the Licensor is advised of
the possibility of such damages. Licensor shall make a reasonable effort
to resolve any problems the Licensee may have in its use of the products.
In no event shall Licensor’s total liability to Licensee for any and all
damages, losses or causes of action in contract, tort or otherwise exceed
the amount paid by Licensee for the Software or Hardware Products that

are the basis of the claim.

6. HIGH RISK ACTIVITIES

Licensee acknowledges that the Licensed Software is not fault tolerant
and is not designed, manufactured, or intended by Licensor for
incorporation into products intended for use or resale in on-line control
equipment in hazardous, dangerous to life, or potentially
life-threatening environments requiring fail-safe performance, such as in
the operation of nuclear facilities, aircraft navigation or communication
systems, air traffic control, direct life support machines, or weapons
systems. Licensor specifically disclaims any express or implied warranty
of fitness for High Risk Activities. Licensee specifically represents and
warrants that this Software or Derivative Work will not be used for High
Risk Activities.

7. INDEMNIFICATION

Licensee agrees to indemnify, defend and hold harmless the Licensor from
any and all liability, penalties, losses, damages, costs, expenses,
attorneys’ fees, causes of action or claims caused by or resulting
directly or indirectly from Licensee’s use, sale or distribution of the
Software which damages either Licensee, the Licensor or any other party
or parties without limitation or exception. This indemnification and hold
harmless agreement extends to all issues associated with the Software, or
this License.

8. TERMINATION

This Agreement is effective until terminated. This License will terminate
immediately without notice by the Licensor if Licensee fails to comply
with any provision of this License or any other Agreement that exists
between the parties. Upon termination of this Agreement, any and all use,
sale or distribution of the software by Licensee must cease immediately
and the Licensee must destroy all copies of this software and all
associated documentation. If the licensed software is purchased through
an intermediary, the Licensor of this software is an intended third party
beneficiary of that transaction and is entitled to enforce it in its own
name directly against the Licensee.

9. GOVERNING LAW

This License shall be governed in all respects by the courts,
jurisdiction and laws of the State of New York. Licensee may not export
the Software or materials in violation of applicable export laws and
regulations. If for any reason a court of competent jurisdiction finds
any provision of this License or portion thereof, to be unenforceable,
the provision shall be enforced to the maximum extent possible so as to
effect the intent of the parties and the remainder of this Certificate
shall continue in full force and effect.
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